
 

From the office of the Minister for Infrastructure 

Nichola Mallon MLA 

 
 
Ms Eilish McGoldrick  
McGoldrickE@BelfastCity.gov.uk  

Room 708 
Clarence Court 
10-18 Adelaide Street 
BELFAST 
BT2 8GB 
Telephone: (028) 9054 0540 
Email: Private.office@infrastructure-ni.gov.uk  
  
 
Your reference:  EMCGEBD121020 
Our reference: CORR/2745/2020 
                            26 October 2020 

  
Dear Eilish, 

 
East Belfast Depot 
 
Thank you for your correspondence dated 12 October 2020 in relation to East Belfast 

Depot and for sending me the report commissioned by Belfast City Council to explore 

alternative locations. 

 

I was aware of the commissioning of the East Belfast Depot Site report by Belfast City 

Council, and will be interested in considering its conclusions. 

 

I look forward to reading the report and I will respond to the findings in due course.  

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
NICHOLA MALLON MLA 
Minister for Infrastructure 
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